
To Students 

 

 

Leave of Absence in AY2015 

 

 

If you wish to take a leave of absence, consult with the 

PEAK/GPEAK Section, Academic Affairs Division (counter 

no.2, Admin. Bldg. 1F) as soon as possible, and be sure to 

complete the necessary procedure well in advance. 

Especially, if the possible leave of absence starts 

between April 1 and September 30, make sure to consult 

with the PEAK/GPEAK Section, Academic Affairs 

Division by April 15 (Wed) to learn about tuition payment. 
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PEAK/GPEAK Section 
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